
 
 

Bay City Flyers 
General Meeting  

4 Nov 2023 
 
0903 President Houck called the meeting to order with 17 members present. 
 
Joe Barzyz led the Pledge of Allegiance and then a moment of silence. 
 
Simon Holden was recognized for completing the financial audit. No errors were found. 
 
Treasurer Mike Sperato gave the financial summary. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Pete Rundell gave a summary of the swap meet. 
 
Still no response from SWFWMD concerning any future hog hunts. 
 
Gate volunteers are needed for the fighter town event. 
 
Still waiting for a response from John Mulligan about the structure repairs and flooring 
installation. 
 
AED has been installed and the key is located in the key box next to it. 
 
New Business: 
 
We will host two IMAC events next year. 
 
Member appreciation day will be addressed in the new year. 
 
Roger Cherry volunteered to assume the vacant board position. 
 
Werner Keil volunteered to assume limited secretary duties. 
 
0920 Werner Keil made a motion to adjourn the meeting. 
The motion was seconded by Roger Cherry. 
 
Prepared and submitted by: 
 
George Andruss 
V.P. BCF 


